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Cook Community 
The Week Ahead: November 7 – 11th, 2022 

 

Monday Breakfast Club 
Camp Parent Meeting at 5:30pm in Ms. Naka’s Room 

Tuesday Breakfast Club 

 
Wednesday Breakfast Club 

Immunization Clinic 

Thursday Breakfast Club 
Virtual Remembrance Day Ceremony 
PAC Lunch: Pizza Day 

Friday Remembrance Day (NO SCHOOL) 
 

 

Important Information: 
 

1. The cold and flu season is definitely upon us. We thank you for keeping your child home when 
they are sick. 

 

2. We are certainly seeing a change in weather. Please make sure your children are wearing the 
appropriate clothing for wet weather – rain boots and waterproof raincoat. We highly encourage 
all students to have an extra pair of clothes in their back packs should they get wet. It saves a 
phone call home and helps keep your child warm and dry. 

 

3. We have a lot of students arriving to school late. Please be sure to leave yourself enough time in 
the morning to arrive to school on time. Your child misses important information at the start of the 
day that helps them know what to expect and how to process the remainder of the school day. 

 

4. Cook Elementary is fundraising for the Richmond Poppy Fund.  The funds raised may be used for 
grants for food, heating costs, clothing, prescription medication, medical appliances and equipment, 
essential home repairs, emergency shelter or assistance for Veterans and their families in need, as 

well as housing accommodation and care facilities for Veterans. 

To make a donation, you can go to SchoolCashOnline from November 4-11th: 
https://richmondsd38.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

5. Parent Conversation Circle – Save the Date. Please see the attached flyer if you are interested in 
joining us to meet and greet other parents from the Cook community. 
 

6. If you have a child who is ready to join us for kindergarten in 2023-2024, please be sure to read 
this information for Kindergarten Registration – please see attached memo from the District. 

 

7. It’s hard to believe that the holidays are getting closer. We recognize that some of our Cook 
families celebrate Christmas, and we know there are several other celebrations that families 
practice too. In an effort to support families who could use a little more support, please see the 
attached flyer that helps parents receive assistance through the Christmas fund organized 
through Richmond Cares Richmond Gives. 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
• November 15th – Cook Parent Conversation Circle at 9:00am 
• November 18th – Earthquake Drill 
• November 21st – Professional Learning Day (NO SCHOOL) 
• November 22 – 25th: Book Fair 
• November 24th – PAC Lunch: Subway Day 
• November 25th – Hold & Secure Drill (more details shared closer to the date)  
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